
COVID - update 
 
 

June, 2021. 
 
What a year (or two) it has been!  
 
At this moment the bulk of our worship remains virtual.   
 
However we are looking to the future. 
 
There will be opportunities over the summer to worship in 

person.  Details are still being worked out. 
 
Please stay tuned to this website and our Facebook page 

which are kept up to date with opportunities for in – person 
gathering 

 
 


